Newsletter

PRINCE THORPE Frldag 24th Januarg 2020

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

Reception

Reception have had a great week this week celebrating Chinese New Year. The children have used their talents to
create a Chinese Dragon which they paraded around the hall as well as making masks. Well done children.
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Archbishop Visit
On Sunday the Archbishop is visiting the Parish. You are all invited to the 10.15am Mass at Princethorpe. It would
be lovely to see some families there.

Safer Internet Day

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday11th February. It is designed to empower young people to take control of their
digital lives. This year, the focus is on online identity and asking young people to consider whether they and their
peers are truly free to be themselves online.

Alton Castle
For parents who wish to pay in instalments for this Y6 residential trip, the first of the 4 instalments of £30 was due
today. Cash or cheque payable to Our Lady’s School please.

Dates for the Diary

5" February — Time to Shine 6pm

4™ March — Parents Book Look 3.30 - 4.30pm
11" March - Parents meetings 1.30 - 6pm
3" April - Easter Bonnet Parade 1.30pm
8" May - Bank Holiday

11" - 14" May KS2 Sats week

22" May - Teacher Training Day

2" June - Year group and class photos
13" June - Summer Fete

8" July Sports Day 12pm

10" July Summer disco and Leavers BBQ
13" July Year 6 Production 6pm

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed
@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page — Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @QurPrincethorpe
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Newsletter

PRINCE THORPE

Fitbit Watches

Friday 24th January 2020

A number of children are wearing Fit Bit watches to school. These are beginning to cause distraction in class. In KS1
a Fit Bit watch is now not allowed and KS2 staff are going to further monitor the use of them before we ask that
children don’t wear them to school anymore. Thank you for your co-operation on the matter.

Special Mentions

Workers of the Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
Week © Isabella Bea Joshua Noah M Fintan
Bethany
L&y
QS& @@ Y2 - Jessica Pa 1°** — Daniel
X = Y3 - ZackR 2" - Layla
%14 );’3’ Y4 - Jacob Bi 39— Poppy M
@FIA@, Y5 - Clara
Y6 — Gracie

Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school: 94%

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
5% 89% %% 5% 3% 7% 100% ©
Next Week at a Glance:
Date Time Activity “The God Who Speake:
Mon 3" Feb 9am Mission Assembly €0 0 Speaks
3.15-4.15pm | French Club The Year of the Word
“Here is the light you will
Tues 4" Feb 9am Assembly reveal to the nations” Luke
2:32
Wed 5" Feb PM
2.00pm Year 1&2 & Y5&6 PE lesson
3.15-4.15pm | Basketball
6pm Time to Shine
Thurs 6" Feb Am Our Mission of the
3.15 - | Reception and Years 3- 6 P.E lesson Week:
4.15PM Dodgeball Y3-6 We can follow Jesus
by using our skills and
Fri 7" Feb 3.15-5.00pm | Irish Dancing talents.
Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs R Batson
Headteacher
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